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Minutes of October 20 th 2010 General Meeting  

Venue:  South Ballajura Community Centre. 
  Meeting commenced at 8.00pm 
 
Present:  6 members 
 
Apologies:  Michelle & Holly Walker; Peter Stoeckel; Mal Harris; Vix Alexander; 
Chas Riegert 
 
Minutes of Previous Meeting:  Passed – Mark Hansen; seconded – Wendy 
Hansen 
 
Inwards Correspondence:  Letter from SCAC regarding purchase of tarp 
 
Outwards Correspondence:  None 
 
Treasurers Report:  No change from previous month 
 
Field Day Report:   Details in newsletter. Nornalup  Field Day to be decided 
next week. Ian Cook will contact the parties concerned 
 
Dry Casting Report:  Will be held with Offshore on Sunday 24th October at 
Warwick HS 
 
AAA Report:  Men’s, Ladies and Mini-Juniors Teams to compete on Sunday 
31st October in the State Dry Casting Event at Yokine Reserve 
 
Social:  Greg has brought a vegetable and fruit box for 1st prize. Mark and Wendy 
Hansen have donated a jar of honey for 2nd prize 
 
Recorder:  Ian Cook reminded members that to have your catch recorded 
officially, forms, weigh-in on certified scales and photos need to be submitted 
 
General Business:   Discussion about purchasing tarp from SCAC. 
Beachcombers will offer $150 
    Mark suggested a “Joke Section” for the newsletter – a 
suggestion on “JOKED OFF” has been made for its title 
    Wendy requested that venues for Field Days etc be listed 
in the Newsletter 
    Enquiry to the State Library regarding copies of the 
Beachcombers magazine 
    Jennie Stoeckel has offered to make a banner for the 
Beachcombers. Offer accepted by all present 
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Sergeant at Arms:  Mark Hansen: damaged wheel - $1.00 
   Peter Stoeckel: backing into a power post at Wagoe - $1.00 
   Jennie Stoeckel: forgetting important correspondence for the 
   meeting: $1.00 
   Morris Kolman: getting severely bogged (twice) - $20.00 
 
Raffle:  1st prize won by Greg Walker 
  2nd prize won by Jennie Stoeckel 
 
Meeting Closed:  9.08pm 
 

Next Meeting Dates:   
 

   17th November 2010  
   15th December 2010 (bring a plate to share) 
   19th January 2011 
 
 
 

President:  Peter Stoeckel  jenspirit@bigpond.com 

    0417 283 265 

Vice President: Malcolm Harris  info@circa.net.au  

Treasurer:  Jennie Stoeckel  jenspirit@bigpond.com  

       0417 283 262 

Secretary:  VACANT 

   

Field Day Officer: Ian Cook   ian_cook@iinet.net.au  

   Mark Hansen  mhansen@iinet.net.au  

Social Organiser: Greg Walker   gregwalkercontract@bigpond.com 
 

IF ANY ONE CAN OFFER TO HELP WITH THE SECRETARY POSITION 

IT WILL BE GRATEFULLY ACCEPTED 
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November Field Day Information  

As the Nornalup Field Day was a ‘no go’, the Club has decided to attend the AAA 
State Estuary Competition as the November Field Day. This is to be held on the 27th 
and 28th November 2010. Attached to this newsletter is the form to fill in for this 
competition. 

 

Boundary: Swan and Canning Rivers Up-stream of the Fremantle Traffic Bridge 
and Cockburn Sound line from tip of south mole to Garden Island, to Garden 
Island causeway. 
 
Briefing/Start Times : 10.30 am -11.30 am Saturday 27th November. Only club 
captains need to attend the briefing. Lines down at 1 pm. 
 
Weigh-in: 10 am sharp on Sunday 28th November 
 
 
The Briefing will be held at the Troy Park Club Rooms Melville and the weigh-in with 
be held at the Cockburn powerboat club clubrooms. 
Pre-registrations must be sent for all clubs with competition numbers by 19th 
November 2010 to: Jason Pember 
   11 Bering Prom 
   Canning Vale 6155 
 
 

Bag tags are the responsibility of each Club. 
 
 
 

Species prizes will be awarded for the biggest – 
• Mulloway 
• Tailor 
• Bream 
• Flathead 
• Flounder 
• Whiting 
• Spares 
• Herring 
• Tarwhine  
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3 Month Calendar  
 

 

Club Meeting Dates 16 

Club Field Day Dates  5 

AAA Meeting Dates 12 

AAA Event Dates 13 

Dry Casting 20 

  

  

NOVEMBER DECEMBER JANUARY 

M T W Th F Sa Su M T W Th F Sa Su M T W Th F Sa Su 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7   1 2 3 4 5 31     1 2 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

29 30    27 28 27 28 29 30 31   24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
 

 

November: AAA meeting – 16th  
  Beachcombers meeting – 17th 
  AAA Estuary Competition AND Beachcombers Field Day – 27th & 28th 
 
December: AAA meeting – 15th 
  Beachcombers meeting – 16th – BRING A PLATE TO SHARE  
  Beachcombers Field Day – Cervantes – 18th & 19th 
 
January: Beachcombers Field Day (TBA) – 15th & 16th 
  AAA meeting – 19th 
  Beachcombers meeting – 20th 
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TIM’S THICKET 16&17 OCTOBER 2010 FIELD DAY REPORT  
 

The weather was wonderful for fishing, light winds gentle seas, negligible swell 
and lovely temperature. So in anticipation, Mark, Wendy and Deebs waited patiently 
at the Miami bakehouse in the forlorn hope 
of a few of our fellow Beachcombers 
making an appearance at the appointed 
sign on time. But alas, we hoped in vain as 
no-one showed up, so after consoling 
ourselves with some soul restoring 
pastries, we drove to Tim’s Thicket, 
headed a couple of kilometres down the 
beach looking for a bit of structure. Seeing 
some rocks in the water, we stopped and 
threw a few “plastics” around for a couple 
of quiet hours resulting in two herring for 
Mark, totalling 46cms. Then we packed up 
the fishing gear, drove back up the beach, 
pumped up the tyres and motored the 
length of the freeway up to the Walker’s 
residence in Heathridge for a delicious 
Weber cooked feed with some of the other 
members. 

 
Mark Hansen  
Field Day Officer 
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AAA State Dry Casting Event  
 

Well, the Yokine Reserve lived up to its reputation of ALWAYS being windy on 
Sundays! An extremely strong north easterly breeze blew all day – but it did help to 
keep the flies at bay! 
A lot of members from several different clubs joined in for the day and there was a 
great feeling of friendship flowing through the air. After setting up two gazebos – 
despite the effort of the wind to blow them away – the Beachcombers got busy 
setting up the gear for casting. We had a BBQ set up for breakfast/ 
brunch/lunch/dinner and were the envy of a few other clubs with our set-up. But Greg 
– we did miss your cooking! Wasn’t the same without the bacon and egg burgers etc 
that we can normally feast on! 
The day started off well but inevitably slowed to a crawl as the wait for measuring 
equipment dragged on. Oh well, time for gossip! 
 
The Beachcombers had a fantastic day with winners all around. The Men’s team 
took off 2nd place and the Ladies team won 1st place. Kaitlin in the Mini-Juniors 
placed 4th. 
 
Congratulations to Vix Alexander for 1st place in the Ladies Division. 
 
 
Next month, all the results will be place in the Newsletter.  
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My Thoughts... 

 

Wow, where has the time gone! We are over half way through 

November and Christmas is popping up all over the place! As a 

club, I think we should pat ourselves on the back for the work we 

have done so far. It isn’t easy and I want to say thank you to all 

those who have out their hand up to help. We are super busy (I 

hate that saying!!!) as a family – Peter has been working long 

hours and my own business with readings, reiki and massage has 

also been busy. Kaitlin is now doing acro gymnastics so there are 

quite a few more trips to gymnastics for her. When does she get her 

license??? I am SURE it will slow down over the holiday break. 

Who am I kidding – life just gets faster and faster! As long as we 

make sure to take the time to put fun, laughter and happiness, 

time with family and friends and time for ourselves into every 

day, it gets easier. Just laugh and love every day – it is the cure 

for most things! 
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